Friday 30 November
DEC Combined Bands Concert

Monday 3- Tuesday 4 December
Grade 6 Camp - Blue Lagoon

Tuesday 4 December
Excursion - Playhouse Theatre - Kinder
Scholastic Book Club Orders Due

Wednesday 5 December
Excursion - Playhouse Theatre - Prep to 2/3

Thursday 6 December
Volunteers Thank you Morning Tea |0am
Triathlon

Thursday 13 December
Leavers Dinner 5:30 -8:30pm
Excursion - Kinder - Caldew Park

Friday 14 December
LiL Break-Up - Caldew Park 9am
Night on the Green 5:30pm for 6:15pm start

Monday 17 December
Reports home

Wednesday 19 December
Graduation Assembly | lam

Thursday 20 December
Leavers Arch 2pm
Last Day of School

Student Absences
Phone: 6228 1339

Or email
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LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you everyone for your support with making arrangements
in response to the late start to school yesterday. Thank you also to
the parents and supporters that were able to attend our assembly
yesterday afternoon. It was clear to me that coming together as
one to joyfully celebrate learning and share achievements has
many academic, social and cultural benefits for students and for
our whole school.

As we approach the last few weeks of 2018, | know that parents
and students will be thinking about next year. Class placement
work is now being finalised and | am hoping that staffing
arrangements for 2019 will be completed as soon as possible. As
you may appreciate, this process involves variables beyond the
school and we are at times constrained by external timelines and
considerations. This includes the appointment of school leadership
positions. | am optimistic that there will soon be clarity and
certainty for everyone regarding the future principal.

It is wonderful for our students to take opportunities to
participate in civic life and serve the community. The Sunday
morning support of the HMAS Sydney Memorial event by
students, families and staff was moving, respectful and most
appreciated by the organising committee.

Well done to our swimmers for their participation in this week’s
Champions carnival. Choir and band members have been
rehearsing for the major event of the year, the combined schools
Derwent Entertainment Centre Concert, this Friday Night, 30
November.

While it was disappointing that the recent weather resulted in the
postponement of outdoor events, it is pleasing that these events
have been re-scheduled. The School's Triathlon is now occurring
next Thursday, 6 December and the Night on the Green the
following week, on Friday |4 December. (cont)
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2019 ENROLMENTS
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Schools Triathlon Challenge

Champions Carnival Competitors
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Night on the Green

Next meeting: -

LOST PROPERTY

The lost property tub is overflowing with unnamed, unclaimed
items. If your child is missing anything please check the tub
outside 45G. Unclaimed items will be given away to charity at
the end of term.

SCHOLASTIC BOOKCLUB

The final Book Club catalogues for the year were sent home
last week. To ensure orders arrive before the end of term,

please submit orders by Tuesday 4 December .

Books make great Christmas presents! If you would like books
to be held at the office as a surprise, please tick the “Gift” box
if ordering on-line, or write a note on your order if using the
paper form.

LAUNCHING INTO LEARN ING

Launching into Learning End of Year
Celebration

Where:

When:
Time:

What to bring:




